
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    

 

 
 

 
 

 

DATE: April 24, 2018 

TOPIC: Phase III Lincoln Hall Furniture Bid Recommendation 

PREPARED BY: Bob Ciserella 

Recommended Action: 

 Action: X 

 Discussion:  

 Information:  

Purpose: 
The Board of Education approves all expenditures in excess of $10,000.  
 
Fiscal Impact: 
On April 19, 2018, bids were received from one vendor for Lincoln Hall Phase III furniture purchases. 
Attached is the Letter of Recommendation and bid summary from ARCON Associates, Inc. in the amount of 
$161,071.  
 
Recommendation: 
The Administration requests the Facilities Committee to support the recommendation to accept the bid 
from Lowery McDonnell for the purchase of Lincoln Hall Phase III furniture in the amount of $161,071. 

 

Executive Summary 
Facilities Committee Meeting  

 


